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              October President’s Message 
     Now that our cooler weather has (finally) arrived, it’s time get out and wet a line. The 

latter part of September showed three of us that the fish at Knott Creek Reservoir were 

starting to fatten up for winter. We were able to land approximately 200 fish between the 

three of us, with many more getting off by a long distance release.  

    Frenchman’s Lake is one lake to start thinking about fishing this fall.  It was slow on 

Friday the 5th, but should be picking up with the cooler weather.  I do know a few members 

have started fishing Pyramid Lake, which opened for the season on October 1st.  Latest 

word is that Monument is not yet open; Warrior Point is the furthest north it is open.  The 

road work is supposed to be done by 10/20/18. 

     Bill Hammons will be giving us a presentation on strategies and techniques on the water: 

setting up your rig, stripping, dry lining and indicating.  He will be answering any questions 

you may have on these subjects.     

     It’s time to start thinking about the Fisherman of the Year award. Included in this 

newsletter is a form each member can use to present to the board. Please give your input on 

this.  Your nomination for Fisherman of the Year should be a person you feel has shown 

individual achievement with significant results towards education, habitat or conservation 

or enhancement of fisheries or fly fishing within the state of Nevada or the Eastern Sierra of 

California.  The award will be announced and presented at our Banquet in November. 

     We will have Banquet tickets available at the October meeting, with choices of Prime 

Rib, Chicken Marsala, and Salmon.  Our venue will again be at the Gold Dust West in 

Carson City; the cost will be $35.00 per person. 

http://www.carsonflyfish.club/


 

 

 

Don’t miss our 19th Annual Banquet on the 17th of November 

. 

Good food 

Good people 

Silent Auction and Raffle 

Catch up with old friends 

Make some new ones!!! 

 

Tickets will be available at this month’s meeting, or contact any 

Board Member. 

     We are still looking for members who will tie flies for the silent auction to donate to our 

banquet. If you have other items to donate for the silent auction or the raffle, please contact 

Bill Hammons. 

      Hope to see you at our meeting this Tuesday, October 9th, at the Carson City Sheriff’s 

Office.  Don’t forget to bring 2 flies if you want to participate in the Fly-FFle. 

David Conklin  

 

 
 

 

       
  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

CFFC Board 

President         Dave Conklin 

Vice President  Tim Rowe 

Treasurer           Ken Briscoe 

Secretary   Rob Brehm 

Board Members:   

Stan Zuber              Vic Akopian 

Paul Mcllwee          Bill Hammons 

Ed Latour                John Walsh 

Ernie Walsh 

Amy Kileen would like to 

have a women’s fly fishing 

clinic.  If any of you are 

interested, contact Amy.  

Amy.kileen@gmail.com 



 

 

Proposal 

 

Carson Fly Fishing Club’s- Fly Fisher of the Year 

 
Purpose of the Award-To bestow richly deserved honor on the individual 

for achievement of significant results towards either education, habitat 

restoration, conservation or enhancement of fisheries or fly fishing within 

the state of Nevada or the Eastern Sierra of California. 

Frequency of Award- Present to one individual annually at the Carson Fly 

Fishing Club Banquet. 

Judging Criteria-Selection of the winning nominee will be made solely 

from the official Fly Fisher of the Year nomination form and attachments. 

The following criteria will be considered in evaluating nominees: 

A. Time and depth of commitment to education, habitat restoration, conservation or 

enhancement of fisheries or fly fishing within the state of Nevada or the Eastern Sierra of 

California. 

B. Influence of the person on the public and in presenting positive public relations in regard to 

enhancement of fisheries or fly fishing within Nevada or the Eastern Sierra. 

C. Quantity and quality of measurable results of enhancement of fisheries or fly fishing. 

D. Obstacles, difficulties and personal sacrifice involved in meeting enhancement of fisheries or 

fly fishing goals. 

Nominations- Nominations will be accepted only from Carson Fly Fishing 

Cub member in good standing in August by the Board. 

Selection- The Carson Fly Fishing Club Board will determine the winner of 

the award by unanimous vote of the Board members during the September 

Board meeting. 

Award- The winner of the award will receive two tickets the Carson Fly 

Fishing Club’s annual banquet and will be awarded a fly plate or plaque 

with the name of the winner on the award. 

 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
CARSON FLY FISHING CLUB 

FLY FISHER OF THE YEAR 

 

 

___________________________________ 

Your Selection 

 

       Reason for your selection: 


